
                                       

                                                                              

 
CALDWELL RESOLUTION SIGNED TO RESTORE PASSENGER RAIL SERVICE 

At the September 15th City Council meeting, the Caldwell City Council will take under consideration a 
Resolution supporting the restoration of the Amtrak passenger rail service, known as the Pioneer line, 
from Portland, Oregon to Salt Lake City, Utah with a hopeful stop in Caldwell, Idaho.  The Pioneer Line 
once provided connection from Seattle to Chicago, via Portland, Boise, Salt Lake City, and Denver.  It ran 
from 1977 to 1997.  The City of Caldwell hopes to join other cities in furthering efforts to restore this 
important mode of travel.  For additional information, please see the attached Resolution No. 315-22. 
 

Contact: 

Sonda Boyum 
Community Relations Specialist 
(208) 455-4637 
sboyum@cityofcaldwell.org 


